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Make Halloween count.-

Dear Parents and Students,

The Student Councilwould like to announce that

third through sixth grade Noecker students willbe taking
part in Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF. UNICEF is an

organization that helps children who are in need of

necessary supplies, such as food, water, vaccines, and

emergency medicalsupplies. On Halloween, we ask that

you bring the UNICEF box with you as you trick-or-treat
You can briefly explain the importance of UNICEF and

politely ask for a donation from the person who answers

the door. You can also ask family and friends for
donations. Please return your box to Mrs. Melillo's room
by Thursday, November 1, 2018. We look forward to

raising money for these children in need. Thank Your

Sincerely,

Student Council


